Debra Thomeson

From: Lizzie Thompson <thompsonthree@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, August 03, 2019 11:56 AM

To: Assembly

Subject: Pool at P&R

| am getting ready to leave town on our boat again, but have been trying to keep up with the unfolding of the pool age
requirement discussion. | just read Kellii Wood's email to you all and would like to say, "I second that!".

Thank you for giving this important community matter your attention,

Lizzie Thompson

PO Box 1631
Petersburg, AK 99833
907-772-2775



